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CONCLAVE

NE-6A Conclave

Brothers, the NE-6A Conclave is
only two months away. This year’'s event
will be hosted by Nentego Lodge at
Camp Rodney. The theme for the year is
Canadian Odessey, and along with that
comes lots of fun and games. Registra-
tion is already open at ne6a.org/
conclave. All bothers who can attend
should register now to get the early bird
low price of only 40S. If you register after
April 28th, the price goes up to $50. All
brothers who are new to Lodge can reg-
ister for only 15S. You can also get lots of
great patches and merch to show off
your spirit and help Nentico bring home
this year’s Spirit Award. We look forward
to seeing everyone there!

By Charlie Tribble

Like to write articles? Like to take photos
or videos? Like to design webpages?
Join the Nentico Communications
Committee! Contact Charlie Tribble or
fill out the form at http://bit.ly/2kCSZDs

Chiefly Speaking

Now that we are a quarter of the
way into the year, | want to provide
brothers with and update on what has
happened in the lodge up until this
point. In January we had annual Lodge
banquet with plenty of brothers in at-
tendance enjoying a nice reflection on
some of Nentico's achievements along
with some great food. We also had
some brothers attend the Chief Summit
held by our section, teaching all of us
some valuable leadership skills with the
help of some great guests such as the
Northeast Region Chief, Justin St. Louis.
| had a great time spending time with all
the chapter chiefs as we looked at the
major parts of the event.

In addition, Nentico Lodge has
been hard at work preparing some won-
derful spring programs. March 3 is
lodge service day, where Nentico gives
back to our home camp Broadcreek do-
Ing a variety of service projects. You
read more about some of the other up-
coming events throughout the rest of
this month’s newsletter. With all these
upcoming events | cannot wait to see all
the members of our Brotherhood pre-
sent at them, this spring.

By Ethan Kincaid

SCOUTING’S NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY
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Spring Fellowship

Spring Fellowship is approach-
ing fast and | couldnt be more ex-
cited! If you havent heard the
theme, it is highland games. This
means we will have activities like the
caber toss and shotput throw; it's
going to be a blast. A big thing that
is coming back is the Chapter Spirit
Award. If you don't remember it, it is
an award passed around each fel-
lowship that each chapter competes for throughout the weekend by participating
In the opening ceremonies, competing at stations, and just showing general chap-
ter spirit. So make sure you come out to compete with your chapter for the spirit
award!

Another item on the schedule that might seem new is classes at fellowship. If
you've been around awhile you remember how great having classes at fellowship
can be. So don't hesitate to register for spring fellowship so you don't miss out on
this great opportunity. This years Spring Fellowship will be held April 6™ though 8

at Broadcreek.
By Jacob Bush



